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On behalf of all Members, we wish to extend the best
wishes to both Dymphna Kestell and Barry Foley
who represent Ireland at this week’s QubicaAMF
World Cup being held at Sam’s Town, Las Vegas
from 4th Nov to 11tk Nov 2018.

In all, a total of 82 World National Federations are
participating at this year’s prestigious event. The
picture below shows both Irish bowlers at yesterday’s
Opening Ceremony for the QqubicaAMF World Cup.

Ireland is one of 14 countries who have participated
in every Bowling World Cup since its inception and
first staging at Leisureplex, Stillorgan in 1965.

We wish both Dymphna and Barry every success at
the 54t QubicaAMF World Cup.

Official Site for live streaming to follow event:
https://www.qubicaamf.com/qubicaamf-bowling-world-cup

Date: 6'®» November 2018
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